
Faculty Affairs Committee- Minutes 
Washburn University 
2-28-22 
 
Attendance:  
 
Daniels, DeSota (admin), Ewert, Klales, Lolley, Moore, Thor, Wagner  
 
Minutes:  
 
Meeting called to order by Ewert at 3:00 p.m.  
 
Minutes from the 2-14-22 meeting were approved (moved Lolley; seconded Klales) without 
changes. 
 
The committee discussed the enrollment presentation presented during the last Faculty Senate 
meeting. Here are the thoughts from the committee:  
 

• The committee would prefer that Enrollment Management gather further input from 
the Senate on the topics they would like covered in this type of presentation 

• Retention is going well, but this does not fix the larger concerns for new students 
• The committee believed they could have been better prepared with data showing the 

longer-term enrollment decline, Washburn Tech enrollment data, and comparisons to 
the KBOR institutions 

• The committee would prefer to see the plan moving forward 
 
The committee has chosen to send an email to Enrollment Management asking for the 
following information:  
 

• Current Enrollment Management strategic plan 
• Washburn University enrollment data from 2002-2012 
• Washburn Tech enrollment data from 2008-present 

 
The committee Chair will circulate this information once received and discuss next steps at that 
time.  
 
The meeting was adjourned by Ewert at 3:44 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


